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Sybol Hill
4265 Athlone 
St. Louis, MO 63115
Telephone: 314-261-8132
sybol.hill@slps.org

August 21, 2023

Dear Yeatman- Liddell College Preparatory Parents & Guardians:

I am excited to begin the 2023-2024 academic school year at Yeatman-Liddell College Preparatory Middle School. I am honored to be instructing your child seventh grade English Language Arts and passionate about meeting their academic goals. 
It is my responsibility to make sure every child is safe, respected, and treated fairly. My objective is to provide an engaging, and fun learning experience in this upcoming school year. I pride myself in teamwork; therefore, parents and guardians we are in this together. Our partnership is vital to your child’s academic success.

Throughout the school year, I will be in constant communication with you through telephone calls, and via email. I am always available to answer any of your questions. My email address is sybol.hill@slps.org. Please do not hesitate to reach out.
The Tiger Open House is August 25, 2023, at 1:00 pm- 4:00 pm and I look forward to meeting you and your families. 
By instilling those necessary skills that are needed to thrive academically, I am confident that this will be a rewarding year of growth. I believe in our children. Most importantly, they must believe in themselves, and anything is possible!

Welcome back to school, 

Mrs. Sybol Hill
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
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